
CTE Scholarship Donation 
from Local Corvette Club's 
Charitable Foundation 

 

A total of $12,000 has been awarded 
to two Prescott-based non-profits by 
the 

Prescott Vette Sette Charitable 
Foundation. The monies were raised 
at 

the car club's 18th annual All-Corvette Car Show held at the downtown Courthouse 

Plaza on September 28, 2024. The car show is the group's sole fundraiser, with all 

proceeds earmarked for local 501(c)3 non-profits selected each year by the club's 

Charities Committee. 

 

This year's awards – $6,000 each – were given to the Yavapai College 

Foundation for CTEC scholarships to students in the Automotive program, and to 

U.S. Vets to support its myriad service programs for military veterans. 

 

[Photo from left to right: Ashley Hust, Yavapai College Foundation Major Gifts Officer, John 
Morgan, Associate Vice President for Career and Technical Education at Yavapai College, 
Nicole Kennedy, Yavapai College Foundation Chief Development Officer, Max Bledsoe, 
Associate Dean of the Career and Technical Education Center at Yavapai College, Joe 
Leffelman, Car Show Chairman, Prescott Vette Sette Charitable Foundation, Chrissy Jones, 
Charity Committee Chairwoman, Prescott Vette Sette Charitable Foundation, and David 
Eicher, President of Prescott Vette Sette Charitable Foundation.] 


